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Mike McGinn

From: Mike McGinn

Sent: Friday, September 20, 2019 11:46 AM

To: Cheryl Monaco (Bellwood Civic League); Joe Monaco; Kelvin & Deborah King (Bellwood 

Estates); Todd & Jennifer Garrett (Bellwood Estates)

Subject: FW: Bellwood Neighborhoods - Elbow Road Expansion

All, 

 

I just got the email below from Annette Hare.  She is wanting to open up discussions on the affects that the Elbow Road 

expansion will have to our neighborhood signs at the Margaret Drive & Meadow Crest.  She will be setting up a meeting 

to discuss in a few weeks.  I will share when I know more.  Also, below you will see that she mentioned that they have a 

proposal for where to place the emergency exit path & a possible expansion to Bellwood Forest.  There are no plans 

made available to the public yet.  Just want to keep you in the loop. 

 

Mike McGinn 
Civic League President 
(757) 816-5197 Cell 

 
 

From: Annette B. Hare [mailto:AHare@vbgov.com]  

Sent: Friday, September 20, 2019 11:05 AM 

To: Mike McGinn <mikemcginn@pace-pme.com> 

Subject: RE: Bellwood Neighborhoods - Elbow Road Expansion 

 
Mike, 

 

As you can imagine, Elbow-IIB’s construction start schedule has been 

postponed.  https://cipstatus.vbgov.com/ProjectDetail.aspx?id=128 

 

Soon, I’ll begin negotiations with the developer of Bellwood Forest – Phase 2 (a proposed 12-lot expansion of Bellwood 

Forest… Broduer Lane extension) to incorporate an emergency-vehicle-access path into the developer’s construction 

plans. 

 

Annette B. Hare 

Senior Project Manager 

Transportation Project Management 

Public Works Engineering 

City of Virginia Beach 

Municipal Center Building 9 (Temporary location) 

2569 George Mason Drive 

Virginia Beach, VA 23456 


